<



INTEROFFICE MEMO

Gary Grief, Executive Director Michael P. Farrell, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

To:

Chairman J. Winston Krause

Commissioner Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria

Commissioner Doug Lowe Commissioner Robert Rivera

From:

Michael Farrell

C.B.O.D. Director

Date:

July 30, 2018

Re:

Consideration of and possible discussion and/or action regarding the Bingo Advisory Committee

(BAC) and the BAC's annual work plan for FY 2019

There are no documents associated with this tab. Information will be presented during the Commission meeting.